
 

 

Office of the Provost and Executive Vice President 

University of Washington 
 

 

 

February 11, 2009 

 

David Lovell 

Chair, Faculty Senate 

Via email 

 

Dear David: 

 

As you know, at its February 9, 2009, meeting the Senate Committee on Planning and Budgeting voted 

unanimously to proceed with a review of my proposal to consolidate the College of Forest Resources into 

the College of the Environment.  Therefore I am writing to request that you appoint a Review Committee 

pursuant to Faculty Code Section 26-41C.  

 

Thank you in advance for your efforts in response to this request.  I look forward to your notice of 

appointment.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Phyllis M. Wise 

Provost and Executive Vice President 

 

c: President Mark Emmert 

 Dean Bruce Bare 

 Interim Dean Dennis Hartmann 

 Assistant Dean Stephanie Harrington 

 Assistant Dean Marilyn Montgomery 

 Executive Vice Provost Douglas Wadden 

 Vice Provost Cheryl Cameron 

 Vice Provost Paul Jenny 

 Marcia Killien, Secretary of the Faculty  

 Bruce Balick, Vice Chair of the Faculty Senate 

 Dan Luchtel, Chair of SCPB 


